
   

 

CITY OF SEDALIA 
Municipal Building 

200 South Osage Avenue 
Sedalia, Missouri  65301 

 
 
 

 PUBLIC   SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Contact: Ellen Cross, Interim Public Works Director  

Phone:    (660) 827-3000  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

2:00 P.M. CDT, February 18, 2016   

PORTION OF CLINTON ROAD CLOSED 

 FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2016 

  
(SEDALIA, MISSOURI): On Friday, February 19, 2016 from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., 

Clinton Road from S. Grand Avenue to W. 24
th
 Street will be closed for ditch repair 

(weather permitting). Only business traffic will be able to proceed through this 

corridor while the project is underway. We request that citizens take an alternate route 

so the road closure doesn’t impede their travels.   

   

When:        Friday, February 19, 2016 from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. (weather  

                   permitting)         

Where:       Clinton Road from S. Grand Avenue to W. 24
th
 Street                      

Why:          Closed for ditch repair 

 


